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The City of Depoe Bay, along with a
Resiliency Task Force from members of
Little Whale Cove, are in the beginning
stages of the planning for projects and ideas
for renewable energy uses within the City of
Depoe Bay to make the community energy
resilient in the face of power outages as
Depoe Bay experienced this past January.

Please check back for more information as it
becomes available.

 

For information on the grant programs,
visit: 

https://www.oregon.gov/energy/Incentives/Pages/CREP.aspx

https://www.cityofdepoebay.org/community/page/community-energy-and-resiliency-planning
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